
Rohit Kumar Singh  

  

  

  

To: Newmarket council and staff 

Re: Opinion regarding January 15 council vote 

As a former Candidate in the last municipal election in Ward 1, I have a good idea on 

what would be the best for all of Newmarket. I campaigned under the platform that I  

will advise for Newmarket to opt out of having a Cannabis store as the advantages do not 

outweigh the disadvantages. I firmly do not support having a Cannabis store in Newmarket and  

would like Newmarket to opt out. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

Rohit Kumar Singh  

Former Candidate in Ward 1 

 




